
 
 

 

 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 116 OF 2020 
 
Our Ref: TM/PYD/196/95 
 
 
30 September 2020 
 
 
 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No 023 of 2020 regarding  
The Laying of Temporary Pontoons along the Main Breakwater at Mgarr Harbour, 

Gozo 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general  

public that further to Local Notice to Mariners No 023 of 2020 regarding the Laying of 
Temporary Pontoons along the Main Breakwater at Mgarr Harbour, Gozo, further diving 
and maintenance works will be carried out to this pontoon. 
  
The works are expected to start on Monday 5th October 2020 and will be completed by 
Thursday 10th October 2020. These works will be carried out by divers who will be 
displaying the international code of Signals flag “A”.  
 
Vessels berthed along this pontoon may be requested to be temporarily removed. 
 
Other information contained in Local Notice to Mariners no 23 still apply. 
 
Mariners are to note the above and navigate at slow speed (no wake) they are to give 
this area a wide berth. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 211 




